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8th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents and friends of CHPS, 

As we’re sure you are aware, our project this half term is focusing on influential figures. The children have chosen 

who they think is a ‘big deal’ and work is well underway.  We’ve been impressed with the range of people that 

they’ve chosen and we’ve even discovered facts we didn’t know before.  

The children have been allowed to plan and decide on how they want their project to end and they’ve chosen to 

create poster presentations. They have decided that they wish to present these posters to each year group in the hall. 

In order to make this more exciting, they have also decided to dress up as their individual figures. Obviously, this is 

optional (and we appreciate some are easier to dress up as than others) but it would make it an even bigger event. 

We may even dress up ourselves… 

This will take place on Monday 21st October and the children are allowed to come dressed up for the whole day. We 

will then be opening our classroom doors to allow you to come and see their projects from 2:30- 3:00. We expect that 

the projects will need to be spread from the classrooms, into the shared area and even in the hall.  

We hope that you are able to join us to celebrate their fantastic hard work.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions,  

 

 

Mrs Thomas  Miss Edwards  Mr Vyas and Mrs Goddard 

Head of Year  Teacher  Professional Teaching Partner 
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